
 

 

Wednesday, February 5, 2014 
 
To: Civil Service Council 
 
From: Jay Brooks 
 
RE: SUAA 
 
 
 
1. Membership as of December is 737. 
 
2. There are only 60 current employees who are members. 
 
3. The Spring meeting of SUAA will be held at the Student Center during the late 
afternoon in order to facilitate the attendance of current employees. This will be 
in April. 
 
4. SUAA reports to look for their lawsuit to be filed in February.  They are still 
seeking contributions and the goal is $500,000. 
 
5. SUAA will be scheduling Regional Meetings throughout the State to discuss PA 
98-0599, the lawsuit and proposed changes to the SUAA constitution and by-
laws.  SURS will be assisting with the PA 98-0599 wherever they can.   
 
6. The next meeting of SUAA is February 19th at Miles Hall. 


